
Academy Medical Centre Patient Participation Group 
 

Notes of zoom meeting held on Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 
 

 
 
1.  Chairperson Ann welcomed members to the meeting; Diane Meek and 
Ashley McGregor were in attendance from the practice staff. 
Apologies – were received from Allan Barker and Libby Souter. 
 
2.  Notes of meeting held on Tuesday 11th January 2022 – were read and 
approved. 
 
3.  Matters arising from the notes, not on the agenda – None 
 
4.  Finance report – the balance of account stands at £318 18p 
 
5.  Service delivery and practice updates – Staff are doing their best to keep 
things moving with more incidences of Covid due to less restrictions.   Some 
day’s emergency procedures have been put in place due to staff absences.  
Fortunately the practice has been able to acquire a locum GP to help out for a few 
weeks. 
 
6.  Annual review of health campaign calendar – changes have been made to 
include LGBT History month and Huntington’s disease awareness month.  March 
is Kidney disease and Ovarian Cancer month. 
 
7.  Publicity and practice website – all PPG information up to date. 
 
8.  Youth Forum update – nothing to report 
 
9.  Chair and note taker for next meeting – Chair – Linda Spence, Note taker – 
Ann Watt 
 
10 AOCB – None 
 
11 Date of next meeting Tuesday 8th March 2022 at 5.30pm 
 
 
  


